
Sir Walter Raleigh Pub report for Parish Council Meeting, 18 March 2024 
 

End of trading for Year 2 has passed and the pub has survived!  Hoping now that all the 
major unforeseen expensive problems have been dealt with and the pub goes into Year 3 
with optimism. 
 
There remains a drive to recruit more volunteers and some have come forward which is 
excellent.  Without volunteers the pub will not survive. 
 
Raleigh’s Rest above the pub had visitors over Easter and is available for bookings through 
the year.    
 
Music night on 1 April was a huge success and was ‘standing room only’ at the start.  The 
Community supper is fully booked on 15 April, as is the ‘Murder Mystery evening’ slated for 
27 April.  The pub continues to try to find new and interesting events for the entertainment of 
the community hoping to provide at some stage, something for everyone! 
 
 
 
 
 
 


